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CHERITON BISHOP PARISH COUNCIL 

Minutes of the Cheriton Bishop Annual Parish Meeting held on Monday 11th March 2019 at 

Spalding Hall, Cheriton Bishop 

Present: Cllrs C Carter (Vice Chair), T Vooght (Chair), D Milton, D Tripp (Vice Chair), O Chung and P 

Dicker  

In Attendance: D Shepherd (Clerk) and 2 members of the public 

18/19 APM 1 Apologies for Absence 

18/19 APM 2 Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on the 21st May 2018 

It was resolved to approve and sign the minutes as a correct record (Proposed Cllr 

Vooght) 

18/19 APM 3 Chairman’s report. The Chairman to report on the activities of the Parish Council in 

the past 12 months and the activities planned for the next 12 months 

 The Chairman reported on; 

• The Resignation of G Westcott who had been Chair and the co-option of  

O Chung as a Cllr 

 

• The welcome support of the two new Vice Chairs: Cllr Carter and Tripp 

 

• The excellent work of the Newsletter and its new editor 

 

• The success of the Village Tidies, the next of which is April 6th 

 

• The continuing efforts being made by the Council to address the issue of 

speeding within the village 

 

• The excellent work of the Community Land Trust and the High Shippon 

Development 

 

• The worthwhile ongoing activities of the Young Farmers 

Cllr Vooght thanked all the Cllrs and the DCC and MDDC Councillors for their work 

on behalf of the parish 

18/19 APM 4 Opportunity to ask questions and raise any issues 

Cllr Chung asked about the progress of re-registering the Village Stores as a 

Community Asset.  The Clerk confirmed that this was now with MDDC to process. 

One member of the newsletter team reported on its progess.  Cllr Tripp suggested it 

would be a good idea to write to the Community Land Trust to thank them. One 

member of the public thanked the Cllrs for giving up their time on behalf of the parish 

18/19 APM 5 Date of Next Meeting:  9th March 2020.  It was noted that the format and timing of 

the event would need to be confirmed after the May elections 

 


